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Circular No.5-20        Date :  15. 01. 2020. 

 

 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub :  Bipartite talks held on 13th January, 2020. 

 

Members might have gone through the contents of circular no. 2020/01 dt. 13thJanuary, 

2020 issued by the Convenor, UFBU and reproduced by different constituents. We quote 

hereunder the text of that portion only which has relevance to the retirees : 

 

1. IBA informed that merger of special allowance was not possible due to cost 

implications. 

 

2. Regarding improvement of family pension, it was reported that IBA was already 

seized of the issue.  

 

3. On updation of pension, it was reported that cost need was to be worked out and 

thereafter the issue would be addressed. 

 

The constituents of UFBU have expressed their inability to accept the offer.  In the 

meeting of UFBU, decisions were taken to launch agitations and strike actions.  

Subsequent development will be made known to the members as and when situation 

arises.  

 

With Best wishes, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 

General Secretary 
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